
                                                                                  
 
           
                                  
        
                                            
                        
  
 
 
                                     
 
 
  
 

 

COUGAR TRACKS 
FEBRUARY  2023 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 

CES Food Pantry 
8:30 – 3:30 

Available Daily 
 

February 1st 

PTF Meeting 
 3:00-4:00 

 
February 2nd 

Martin Luther 
King Readers 

Theater 
 

February 6th – 
February 10th  
Candygram 
Fundraiser 
25 cents each 

 
February 17th 

Grade 5 
Construction 

Project 
 

February 20th – 
24th 

Vacation 
  
 

 
 
 
    

       
  

 
                                                     Congratulations                                                      

January Students of the Month 
 

Julian Harbor, Alivia LePage, Carleigh Corson, Raelyn Judkins,  
Jocelyn Atwater, Gracelyn Franke, Ram Patel, Briah Gordon,  

Brevyn Gilmore, Lev Yudin, Stephen Chesney, Kate Celli,  
CJ Todd, Skyler Bordwick, Genevieve Plante, Aris Thompson,        

Charlotte Carter, Luc Bellner, Gabe Gagliardi 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE 
Alfond Youth Center After School Program 

The Alfond Youth & Community Center runs an after school program here at Canaan 
Elementary School; Monday thru Friday until 5 pm.  This program provides fun, safe 
activities afterschool, on early release days as well as during vacations.  Currently, 
several of our families are utilizing the program and enjoying what is being offered. 
Due to low enrollment we are not sure how much longer the AYCC will be able to 
keep the program running.  If you are interested in the program for now or this 
spring, we encourage you to contact the school or Alfond Youth Center as soon as 
possible. Scholarships and Grants are available to help with registration costs. 
 
 
 Community Food Pantry 

Did you know that we have a variety of 
shelf sustainable items located in our 
community food pantry.   If there is 
something you would like to see in the 
pantry, let us know.  We are open daily 
from 8:30 – 3:30 for your convenience. 
Stop by, check it out and grab a few items.   

 

Please remember to send 
students to school 
prepared for the weather.  
Snow/Ice = hats, mittens, 
boots and jackets.  We 
require everyone to wear 
a jacket at recess.  Just a 
sweatshirt will not be 
enough. 

 
 
The PTF will be doing a candygram 
fundraiser beginning Monday, February 
6th  and will end on Friday, February 10th .  
Students will be able to purchase a 
candygram for 25 cents each. Candygrams 
will be passed out on Valentine’s Day.  If 
you have any questions please contact the 
office. 

Kindergarten Screening will be held 
on May 19th for Canaan Elementary. 
Your child must be 5 years old on or 
before October 15th.  Please call the 
school for an appointment or 
questions at 474-3901. 


